
Janice Vance
Kennebunk
LD 829
Dear Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, Members of the committee, I am Janice Vance and I 
live in Kennebunk. I am opposed to this bill. People go to state parks and other 
wilderness areas in order to enjoy the outdoors. We try to encourage our young people
to develop this love of the outdoors. It’s bad enough we endanger ourselves during 
hunting season when we want to take a walk, because even if we wear orange, 
unfortunately there are hunters who shoot before making sure there are no humans in 
the area. I do not want to be in the woods with strangers carrying firearms. Thank 
you. 


